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I am pleased to share with you information about the provincial government’s StrongerBC: 

Future Ready Action Plan designed to meet the challenges of today, to make sure people in 

British Columbia are ready to succeed and grow our inclusive and sustainable economy now and 

into the future. 

 

The Future Ready Action Plan will develop trained, skilled and talented people to fill the jobs of 

today and tomorrow. It is the BC government’s commitment to ensuring everyone in the 

province can access the post-secondary skills and training they need to build good lives, while 

developing the talent and skills that businesses and employers need so we can drive our economy 

forward and deliver the services we all rely on. 

 

As a key pillar of the StrongerBC Economic Plan launched in February 2022, the Future Ready 

Action Plan invests an additional $480 million dollars over the next three years in targeted 

supports to a broad range of British Columbians. 

 

The action plan is focussed on five pillars: 

• Making post-secondary more affordable, accessible and relevant; 

• Providing the innovation and skills needed to fill the jobs of tomorrow faster; 

• Breaking down barriers so everyone can find a job that works for them; 

• Addressing Indigenous People’s workforce priorities; and 

• Making it easier for people new to Canada to find a job in which they are trained. 

 

I am grateful to those who shared feedback and insights during the StrongerBC: Future Ready 

Action Plan engagement sessions in May 2022. As a result of this collaborative process, I am 

confident the Action Plan will support British Columbians to acquire the skills they need to 

succeed in British Columbia’s diverse and innovative economy. I am also confident that it will 

become easier for employers to find the talent and skills they need to sustain and grow their 

enterprises. 

 

If you would like more information about the Action Plan and how it can benefit you, I 

encourage you to reach out to my office or participate in one of the roundtables we will be 

holding over the next few months. 
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The Future Ready Action Plan is an historic investment in people—because what helps people 

succeed in our economy, makes our economy succeed for people. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Honourable Selina Robinson 

Minister 


